April 7, 2017

INVITATION TO BID

The Town of Chester is seeking qualified bids for the demolition of structures located at 93

Kingsbury Road and 96 Kingsbury Road in Chester, Vermont. These properties have been

purchased by the Town of Chester through the Hazard Mitigation Grant Program. All work
performed must be in compliance with all FEMA, Federal and State standards.

There will be a pre-bid conference held at the Chester Town Office on April 19, 2017 at 11:00
a.m. It is mandatory that a contractor be in attendance to be eligible to bid on the project. Sealed
Bids must be at the Chester Town Hall no later than 3:00 p.m. on April 28, 2017.

For a copy of the Bid Package, including the Contractor Services and Scope of Work, please
contact Julie Hance at the Chester Town Office, 556 Elm Street, Chester, VT, 05143, (802) 875-
2173, or jhchester @ vermontel.net. Office hours are Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. until
4:00 p.m.



